
 
  
 

     Approved 
Meeting Minutes July 14, 2021 

 
 
In attendance were Beth Kelly, Sharon Simpson, Roy Watson and Matt Monahan. 
 
The board had a general, informative discussion about the 3 documents written last year. 
Discussed also was how to present to the towns people. 
 

a Draft 8 Watershed Ordinance 
b Deering Septic Health Ordinance 
c New Section Site Plan Regulations 
 

Beth mentioned asking CNHRPC for help with our CIP.  Katherine Jenkins has agreed to be our 
contact person when we begin the project in the fall. 
 
Having no more business before the Board a motion was made by Sharon and seconded by Roy 
to adjourn the meeting at 7:56 pm. 
 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Beth Kelly 
Chairman 
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